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LCSO Conducting Death Investigation 

On Thursday, August 4, around 4:15 p.m. Leon County Sheriff’s Office deputies responded 
to the 6600 block of Mahan Drive, on a report of a body found. Troopers with the Florida 
Highway Patrol notified LCSO of the discovery after they were alerted by a passerby.  

When deputies arrived on the scene, they located the human remains of an unidentified 
person. The remains will be transferred to the Medical Examiner’s Office for an autopsy, in 
an attempt to determine the cause and manner of death.  

This is an active investigation; additional information will be provided as the investigation 
allows. LCSO is asking anyone with any information pertaining to the incident, to contact the 
Violent Crimes Unit at (850) 606-3300 or to remain anonymous, contact Big Bend Crime 
Stoppers at (850) 574-TIPS (8477).  
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